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In Year 3 this week... 
During our English lessons this week, we have planned and written our own story (Hot Write) 
using The Magic Paintbrush as our guide. In Maths, we completed our multiplication and division 
topic by solving worded problems and have started our new ‘money’ topic. The children had a 
practical Maths lesson where we used a lot of different resources including making different 
amounts of money using coins and we even planned a party shopping list. During DT lessons this 
week, 3P and 3K evaluated their ‘Moving Monster’, and 3HK made theirs using egg boxes/burger 
boxes, tubing and balloons, and even decorated them using a variety of art materials. In Art, 3K 
created Cave paintings using charcoal, chalk and pastels and 3P made a colour wheel and tone 
pallet using paint. In History, 3K looked at the Stone age and compared the old stone age to the 
new stone age.   

Spellings  
There will be no spellings this week, however children can still go on to Spellodrome for 
extra practise. 
 

Dates/Important Reminders  
Year 6 Cake Sale 
The year 6 children will be selling cakes at 3pm on Friday 14th February on the stage in the 
junior playground and in the infant playground.  
Dare to be Different Day  

On Friday 28th February we are daring the children to be different. This could mean 
coming to school in unusual clothes (maybe even their pyjamas!), wearing outrageous 
colours in their hair, wearing different shoes or simply just trying something new for 
lunch. Will you dare to be different?  
Half term: 
The children break up for half term today (Friday 14th February) and return to school 
on Monday 24th February. Have a lovely half term break! 
Parents evening: 
The dates for Parents evening are Wednesday 25th March and Tuesday 31st March. 
Appointments will be available to book the week before, in the Junior Hall, as usual. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby     
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3HK  

December: 5th, 12th, 19th (26th Christmas) 

January: 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th (2nd Christmas) 

February: 6th, 13th, (20th Half Term), 27th 

March: 5th 
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